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Date: October 10, 2019  

 

Subject:       THEFT FROM SALLY BEAUTY SUPPLY STORE 

 
  

Miami Police are investigating two separate retail theft incidents that occurred on 

both Sunday, August 18, 2019, and Thursday, August 22, 2019, at a Sally Beauty 

Supply Store, located at 3401 North Miami Avenue. 

 

According to detectives, both incidents took place during afternoon hours, where an 

unidentified subject would walk into the beauty supply store and began to place 

several electronic clippers into a plastic bag; bypassing all points of purchase.   

 

Note: the subject has committed the same crime numerous times before, however 

due to the fact surveillance footage was not installed at that time, he was not 

captured on camera. 
 

Surveillance video corroborating the events surrounding the theft is provided via WeTransfer:    

 

 https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__we.tl_t-

2Dhj85ayA464&d=DwMFaQ&c=gjoMo4NXMhIb6fFdj3Q8Cw&r=S9cCi7ixlzWckdtGzi9erSa9EnEOhwx1D1Syr

3fNmOM&m=aNPKfvoYvIrunAeQ7oA9x7KpJyrZ0CaQIoIx9ken-

FI&s=YxZBCACxrlxg3_0Dy3siVKR_UmiVk188ZlpjOZ_Wyhk&e= 

 

 

 

 

Anyone with information is urged to contact the Miami Police Department’s Burglary Unit at (305) 

603-6030. Those with information that wish to remain anonymous can contact Miami-Dade Crime 

Stoppers at (305) 471- TIPS (8477), visit www.crimestoppersmiami.com and select “Give a Tip” or 

Send a text message to 274637. Enter CSMD followed by the tip information and press send. 

 

 

                                               Ofc. Kiara Delva                                                       Sgt. Lee/Cmdr. Cruz   
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